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The Owl Canyon Corridor Project was completed in 2008 and included corridor planning and conceptual 
design that identified an alignment for a eventual 2-lane paved roadway between I-25 and US 287 in northern 
Larimer County.  The results detailed road surfacing, function, and safety improvements to accommodate both 
the existing and likely future traffic using the corridor.  The project included significant public outreach and 
citizen input.  The identified alignment (using an extension of CR 19) was accepted by the Board of County 
Commissioners.   Implementation of the project was expected to occur in phases as shown below:   
 

2018

 

 

COMPLETED

COMPLETED 2015



 

 
 
 

 

Completed
2015

2018

Future

2018

IN DESIGN


